
1 
 

Subject: DWM Contractors to Begin Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission 
Main Replacement Project on July 7    
                  
Audience:  Residents and Businesses  
 
ATLANTA, GA  

As part of DeKalb County’s $4.27 billion Capital Improvement Program, the 

Department of Watershed Management (DWM) will be improving the capacity and 

service of the Watershed systems serving your community.  

This notice serves as formal notification that construction activities for the Peachtree 
Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project will begin Monday, July 7, 
2025. Normal construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, excluding major holidays.  
 
Please be advised to expect an increase in construction-related noise and traffic 
during work hours. Property owners will be notified 48 to 72 hours prior to the start 
of impactful construction activities. Our construction crews will work diligently to 
minimize the length of impact to residents and businesses as they replace 11,000 
linear feet of an existing 30-inch carbon steel main with a 36-inch ductile iron pipe. 
Crews will also remove the 8-inch and 6-inch pipes running alongside the 30-inch pipe 
and replace them with 12-inch pipe. The project is expected to last approximately two 
and a half years, with construction completed in January 2028.   
 
Ruby Collins, working on behalf of DeKalb County, is the authorized contractor for 
the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project. All 
workers will be wearing proper identification and driving marked vehicles.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Peachtree Boulevard 
Water Transmission Main Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact 
the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to 
DeKalb County’s water main system. For more information, please join our 
community meeting on: 

 
          Tuesday, June 3, 6:30 p.m. 

At Chamblee City Hall 
3518 Broad St.  

Chamblee, GA 30341 
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